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The Departmnent of External Affairs of Canada to the Embassy of the Unted
States of America

Ottawa, April 24, 1969
No. DN-577

The Department of External Affairs presents its compliments to the
Embassy of the United States of America and has the honour to refer to the
Embassy's Note No. 32 of February 13, 1969, and to the Exchange of Notes of
September 29 and October 6, 1966,'~ concerning the establishment of a co-
operative meteorological rocket project at Cold Lake, Alberta.

The Department of External Affairs is pleased to inform the Embassy
that the Government of Canada accepts the Embassy's proposai to replace the
PWN-6A meteorological rocket system in use at Cold Lake with the PWN-8B
system, in accordance with the provisions contained in the Embassy's Note
No. 32.

The Department of External Af! airs is therefore pleased to inform the
Embassy thýat; the Government of Canada agrees that the Embassy's Note No.
32 of February 13, 1969, and this reply, which is authentic in English and
French, shall constitute an amendment to the aboveý agreement, which shail
enter into force on the date of this Note.

The Department of External Affairs avails itself of this opportumity to
renéw to the Embassy of the United States of Amnerica the assurances o! its
highest consideration.

R.P.C.
(R.P. Cameron)
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